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To whom it may concern,

As a Mexican citizen, | am against the Saguaro Energia Facility to be located in Mexico.
This project, which involves transporting natural gas from the United States into Mexican
territory, would cause irreparable environmental and social disasters.

The gas pipelines cross two states of the Mexican Republic, where there are grasslands that
are home to a large number of species such as prairie dogs. It also crosses the Bavispe
protected area in Sonora.

The maritime route for transporting the gas crosses the Gulf of California, an area known as
the world's aquarium due to its abundance of marine life.

It is also a breeding zone for whales, and the presence of ships puts their lives at risk. This
impact comes from ships colliding with whales, the noise generated by their engines
preventing communication between them, and water pollution from oil and diesel from the

engines.

The presence of ships would also bring more problems to the area with exotic or invasive
species transported there by ships in their ballast water.

Local communities near the gas pipelines and liquefaction plant would see their health
damaged and be at risk of being displaced. In addition, communities that depend on tourism
and fishing would also be affected by this risky practice.

Guillermina Garcia
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